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I certainly hope Ohioans won't be expected to pay for this...our utility bills are more than high enough as it is...
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject:

DOCKEi’iNG Division 
Public Utilities Commission of OhioFrom: Jeannie Strausburg

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 7:40 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.oh5o.gov>
Subject; 22-1079-EL-BLN.

Puco ContactOPSB
Monday, January 23, 2023 9:20 AM
Puco Docketing
FW: 22-1079-EL-BLN.
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